
From: Andrew Amaro  
Sent: Tue 5/14/2019 8:15 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill 
Subject: Duchess of Oxford Project - File# D02-17034 & D02-17010 - COW May 14th 

To whom it may concern,  

My name is Andrew Amaro and I am currently living at 56 Bellman Avenue in Etobicoke; 
I have purchased a semi-detached home in Duchess of Oxford project. I understand 
that some of councillors are in favour of approving this project for detached homes 
rather then semi-detached homes. 

I am emailing you advising that I would like to bring this to your attention that my family 
can not afford the detached house in this area as it is unaffordable.  

Please reach out to the the councillors to approving semi-detached units for this project. 

Thank you, 

Andrew 


